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Dear  Ali Abdullah Alderfasi,  

Your abstract titled: "Magnetic Treatment of Irrigation Water and Its Effect on Seed 
Emergence" which you submitted for the International Conference on Sustainable Water Use 
for Securing Food Production in the Mediterranean Region under Changing Climate to be 
held in Agadir, Morocco, 10–15 March, 2013 was carefully reviewed by the conference 
scientific committee. I am happy to inform you that your abstract has been accepted for 
Poster presentation in the conference. Please follow the attached guidelines for preparation of 
the full paper. The deadline for submission is 31 January 2013. This deadline will be strictly 
adhered to. If we do not receive your full paper and registration on time, it will not be possible 
for us to allot you time for presentation and publication in the conference proceeding. 

The organizing committee has the pleasure to invite you – without any financial obligation on 
the Conference Organizers – to attend the conference and contribute by sharing experience on 
the regional and international scales in the related fields. Therefore, we urge you to register 
before the deadline, and make your hotel reservation through the links:  
http://www.talbi4host.net/SWUPMED/Registration.php. and www.iavcha.ac.ma 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in our conference and look forward to 
seeing you in Agadir in March 2013. 

Please accept our best regards. 

 

Chairman of the conference 
Pr. Redouane Choukr-Allah 
 


